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Stewardship at All Saints has officially begun. Many thanks to the volunteers who helped 
with the stewardship kickoff breakfast this past Sunday. You may have noticed our bulletin 
board in the hallway on Sunday. Each dove on the bamboo rod represents a pledge. We 
have a big goal this year of 182 pledges, can you help us reach it? 

 

What is a pledge? A pledge is a commitment to support our church's mission and 
ministries through financial contributions. It reflects our faith and dedication to our 
community, ensuring that we can continue to foster spiritual growth and outreach. We 
invite you to consider making a pledge this year, as every contribution helps sustain our 
church's work. There is no right or wrong amount of money to pledge. Remember, your 
pledge can be amended at any time, offering flexibility as life changes. The pledges we 
receive help our finance committee and vestry better plan the budget for the year. By 
pledging, you join us in a shared responsibility to support the life of our church and make a 
meaningful impact together. 

 

How to make a pledge: you can fill out the paper pledge card and return it to the church 
office (extras are in the cloister hallway by the bulletin board, in the back of the church in 
the narthex, or in the church office) or you can make a pledge online by clicking here. 

 


